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"City of Seattle Public Records Request Center" <seattle @mycusthelp.net>
Mayor's Office :: C214532-020525
May 13, 2025 at 14:29:06

--- Please respond above this line ---

Dear

This is in response to your appeal dated April 12, 2025, regarding your public disclosure request C214532-
020525 to the Mayor’s Office.

After reviewing your appeals request, we are amending our response.

The report you requested has been confirmed as the final version. The Mayor’s Office will provide the
record to you after a third-party notice has been provided. Please be aware that the notice includes a 10-
day waiting period before records can be released.

At this time, you can expect the record, on May 23, 2025.

The Mayor’s Office considers your appeal closed. The request, however, will remain open until the record
is released.

Sincerely,
Arlinda Garcia

Public Disclosure Officer
Citywide Public Records Act Program
Acting Appeals Officer at the request of Mayor’s Office

To monitor the progress, update this request, make payments and download your responsive records
please log into the Public Records Request Center.
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